
Educational Trip of 5
th

 Semester (Honours) to Daffodil Nursery, Khetri on 

30/12/2021 

 

An educational trip was organized for the 5th-semester (Honours) students to Daffodil 

Nursery, located in Khetri, on the 30th of December, 2021. The purpose of the trip was to 

provide students with practical exposure to horticulture, nursery management, and 

environmental conservation, thereby complementing their academic learning with real-world 

experiences.  

Upon arrival at Daffodil Nursery, students were greeted by the staff and given a 

guided tour of the facilities. They had the opportunity to observe various stages of plant 

propagation, from seedling production to grafting and potting, gaining insights into the 

nursery's operations. Under the guidance of nursery staff, students learned about the 

importance of soil preparation, watering techniques, and pest management practices in 

maintaining healthy plants. This trip provided valuable opportunity to bridge the gap between 

theory and practice in horticulture. 

 

 



 

 


